
Welcome to 
First Grade!



Meet Your Teachers

Mrs. Willis

Mrs. Berry



Sign up for Remind text messages:

Mrs. Willis's parents:
Text @ba92f to 81010

Mrs. Berry's parents:
Text @74dkcf to 81010



Important First 
Grade

Information:



• Your child will be receiving 

number grades in reading, 

language arts, and math.

• We will have a weekly 

spelling and reading test.

• Reading tests are based on 

skills, not the story. This 

includes popcorn words, 

phonics skills, and reading 

skills

• There will be at least one 

phonics skill and one reading 

skill taught per week.

• Math, science, and social 

studies tests will be given 

when a topic is completed.

• Behavior is very important 

and taken very seriously in 

first grade.

• Please check your child's 

BEAR book every night. 

Homework and behavior 

will be written in it each 

day.



Important Information
Schoology will be the online platform we will use if 

school/students must go virtual. We will spend time each week 
showing your child how to use this platform just in case it is needed 

in the future.

School buses will load and unload in front of the school this year.
Car riders will load and unload in the back of the school.

For the safety of our students, parents are not allowed past the 
office. This means you cannot visit your child's classroom or eat 

lunch with them.



Important Information

We cannot microwave any food for students. Please make sure 

lunches/snacks do not need to be heated. Students must also be able to 
open/close all food items-including thermoses, bags, and containers.

Students must wear a mask on the school bus, during transition times in 

the hall, and anytime they cannot maintain a 6-foot distance from others.

Students can order snack, but correct change ($2) must be in an 

envelope or ziplock bag with your child's name on it. We will not handle 

money that is unlabeled and out of a container. All envelopes/bags with 
money must be put in your child's money/note pouch in their Bear Book.



All water fountains will be closed in the school. First grade 

teachers are providing water bottles for each child in our rooms. 

We will fill them up each morning, and students will be allowed to 

keep these at their desks. We have not decided if we will send 

them home on Friday's to be cleaned or will handle this at school. 

We will let you know as soon as that decision is made. However, if 

they are sent home to be cleaned on Friday's, students who forget 

their water bottle will not be given another one.


